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Augusta HOA 2024 President’s Letter




Hello fellow Homeowners. We trust you are having a great 2024. We just wanted to provide a few updates to all of you as we continue to strive to serve you to the best of our abilities.

Board Members
Wayne Traugh - President
Cristina Mills - Treasurer
Julie Valenza - Secretary
Directors
Shirley Godouse
Ron Marquette
Bobbi Ely
Tammy Lynn

Fining Committee
Meghan Paenell
Dorothy Curtis
Sheila Penny
Architectural Committee
Tammy Lynn
Shirley Godouse
Wayne Traugh

HOA Dues
Please remember our HOA dues this year are $269 a month. They are due on the 1st of each month. Please ensure you pay your dues on time to avoid a late fee. 

HOA Board Contact Information
To ease communication with the board please use the email Augustapoa@outlook.com
for any and all correspondence with the board. This will assist in ensuring that all board members receive communication in a timely manner. 

Modifications to Units
We are all interested in any improvements we can make to our homes. We have seen several improvements over the last several months. However, the Association’s Documents have some guidelines that must be adhered to, so it is important that any and all plans for changes made to the exterior of our properties be submitted to the Board for approval. This includes, Pavers, Shutters, Gutter Modifications, Paint Colors and anything else that might change the appearance to the exterior. Please ensure you contact the board so that we can give you the correct paint colors to use. 
Please ensure you get approval- if you don’t have approval it could lead to costly changes to the work you have already completed. You can submit approval requests to the email.
Annual Maintenance Plan 
The board has developed an annual maintenance plan with items to work on each month of the year. In the first or second quarter of the year we will have the shingles of our roofs cleaned and then sprayed with roof-a-cide which will ensure that our roofs are well maintained. We will also focus on gutter cleaning and cleaning our globe lights. You will be notified as these services are scheduled. As a reminder, residents should not be contacting our service providers individually. Any issues should be addressed by the board as the board is the contact with these providers.

Landscaping 
As most of you know, we changed our Landscaping provider to Willow Landscape Management. We have experienced improved services from them and you can see the improvements throughout our community.A few months back we had another company do our weed and feed application. This had not been done for several years. We had a lot of weeds and you have all witnessed bare areas in our lawns. We want to proceed with some sod replacement but will not do this until our sprinkler system is operating correctly. 

Update from our Annual Meeting
The submersible pump for the sprinkler system was mentioned as a concern. We have contacted several companies and will have an evaluation performed within the next 30 days.

Reminder - The speed limit within our property is 15 MPH. Please drive safely.

Regards,
Augusta HOA Board
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